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A Message from the 
Grand Knight 

 
As I start to think back and reminisce about this past year I can’t 
help to feel a Marriott of emotions.  The should have, could 
haves and would haves fill my mind.  I know that we could have 
done much more, but on the other hand we could have done 
much less.  The underlining issues of the economy can be a 
scapegoat, but as we see that on our major fundraisers we did 
manage to go slightly over the expected income that they would 
provide.  We are faced with a residual now at the ending of the 
2009/2010 fiscal year.  At the general meeting in May I asked 
the Trustees to come up with a plan on how to distribute these 
moneys.  Their findings are as followed and will be voted on in 
the June meeting: 
 

Up the giving we have allotted in our budgets on our major 
parish charities. 
Divide a set portion to go to three different charities: 
 Crohn's & Coli s Founda on of America 
 American Heart Association  
 Ovarian Cancer Na onal Alliance 
Allocate the funds to construct a utensil cabinet 

 
I will ask for a unanimous vote on this on June 1st at our June 
general meeting. We will then be finished with the giving that 
we do for the year and set up the next year with some start up 
moneys (can only have a set amount forwarded) for a new slate. 
 
I encourage all to attend the meeting in June not only to pass the 
budget residual but to also vote on next year’s slate of officers. 
At the end of the meeting there will be pizza and refreshments.  
 
Upcoming events to make sure you put on your calendar are on 
June 12th and 13th we will have a membership drive. Please make 
sure you attend a mass with your badge on.  July 10th 2010 
awards banquet. Social time will be from 6 to 6:45, Dinner from 
6:45 to 7:15 and awards presentation will be from 7:15 to 8:15.  
The cost will be an estimated cost of  $15.00 a head and will be 
a great way to end our 2009/2010 year. 
 
I look forward to seeing everyone at the meeting, recruitment 
drive, and at the Banquet. 

Vivat Jesus! 

Jeff Markwith, GK 

From the Deputy Grand 
Knight 

 
I believe our council is one of the finest councils in the state of 
Washington.  The wide variety of charities we support is one of 
our greatest strengths.  The number one reason why I joined and 
continue to enjoy volunteering is because of our many works of 
charities.  If you are new to our council or an existing knight 
looking for ways to volunteer, please ask your trustees or officers 
for more information.  The number one principle of the Knights 
of Columbus is charity and I am proud to be apart of this great 
council that gives back to our church, community and council. 
 
Cary Wright 
Deputy Grand Knight 

 

Membership 

 
 
 
In the last couple of months we have made a big push in having 6 
new brother knights join our council.  Also, we are happy to have 
a brother knight who left our council years ago to rejoin with us 
this month.  It is tough to see a brother knight leave the KOFC, 
however it is really good to see them come back as we did with 
this gentleman.  Retention is one of our many goals and if you 
sponsored a Knight, who you have not seen in awhile please 
check in with them.  Our council is strong, because of the many 
acts of charity and the men in our council who check in to see 
how our brother Knights are doing.  If you know of a practical 
Catholic gentleman, please ask if they would like to join our 
council and help us attain Star Council.  Thank you, for all of 
your support. 
 
Cary Wright 
Membership Chairman 
 

 

 

 

New Members 14 

Goal 19 



Family of the Month 
April - the Greg Vicars Family 
Knight of the Month 

April - Cary Wright 
. 

Slate of Officers for your  

consideration for the 2010-2011 
Fraternal Year 

 
Grand Knight - Cary Wright 

DGK - Craig Patrick 
Chancellor - Joseph Wolleat 

Warden - Jim Robinson 
Treasurer - Edmund Molina 

Recorder - Bill Thomas 
Advocate - Don Miller 

Inside Guard - Jeff Vargo 
Outside Guard - Bobby Lopez 

 
Nominations will be open to all at the June 1st meeting. 
 
Please welcome our newest 1st degree mem-

bers:  Marty Krause, Sam Schroeder, Anthony Rig-
gio 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Budget Increase 

Recommendation 
 
The trustees of this council along with the Grand 

Knight recommend that we spend the additional $5,000 
for the year as follows: 

 

Please be prepared for a unanimous vote for all of 
the above recommendations. 

 

Good of the Order 
Listed are all of the those Brother Knights or family members 
who are Sick or in Distress 

Sick  
Bill Martin Jeanne Hitchcock 

Chris Gruber Ben McGregor 
Vincent Fox (Tim P Father-in

-law) 
 

  
  

Please keep these Knights and family members in your prayers. 
Thanks! 

NOTE:  Please contact Ken Baune if you have knowledge of anyone 
sick or in distress. 

All those were sick and ailing this year 

All those who have joined Our Lord in Heaven this year 

  

THE 365 CLUB BY MAIL 
Supporting Vocations is simple!  All you have to do is join The Pennies For Heaven Crusade.  The best way to do this is by becom-
ing a member of The 365 Club.  Donate a penny-a-day for a year ($3.65 or more if you can) and offer a prayer a day for a year for 
Vocations!  Pennies add up quickly and the prayers help.  For Brothers who cannot always join us at our meetings, here is your 
chance to stand up and be counted as a supporter. 
CLIP AND MAIL 
To:  Ken Baune, 365 Chairman 
Yes, count me in as a Member of The 365 Club!  I want to do my part to support Vocations. 
Here is my contribution of $ _______________  Name:  ____________________________ 
Address: ________________________________ City:  ____________________________ 
Mail your check to: 

The 365 Club 
Knights of Columbus, Council #7528 

PO Box 24763 
Federal Way, WA 98093-1763 

Awards Banquet  $     400.00  
Laye e Society addi onal  $     500.00  
Mission Trek addi onal  $     600.00  
Project Rachel addi onal  $     300.00  
St. Vincent de Paul Society addi onal  $     700.00  
Crohn's & Coli s Founda on of America  $     600.00  
American Heart Associa on  $     600.00  
Ovarian Cancer Na onal Alliance  $     600.00  
Utensil Cabinet  $     700.00  
  $  5,000.00  



June Anniversaries 

2009-2010 Council Officers and Program Chairman 
Chaplain Fr. Bill McKee chaplain@kofc7528.org 253-389-2320 
Grand Knight Jeff Markwith gk@kofc7528.org 253-838-1355 
Deputy Grand Knight Cary Wright dgk@kofc7528.org 206-679-9218 
Chancellor Craig Patrick chancellor@kofc7528.org 253-946-5065 
Warden Victor Vaona warden@kofc7528.org 253-459-3759 
Recorder William Thomas recorder@kofc7528.org 253-941-3639 
Treasurer Edmund Molina treasurer@kofc7528.org 253-839-0361 
Financial Secretary Tim Philomeno fs@kofc7528.org 253-661-2296 
Lecturer Glen Martin lecturer@kofc7528.org 253-927-4627 
Advocate Dave Myers advocate@kofc7528.org 253-719-0202 
Inside Guard Bill Arens ig@kifc7528.org 253-942-9863 
Outside Guard Gary Fuller og@kofc7528.org 253-946-8838 
Trustee for 1 Year Kevin Buck trustee1@kofc7528.org 253-874-1370 
Trustee for 2 Years Mike Fay trustee2@kofc7528.org 253-838-6852 
Trustee for 3 Years Ken Baune trustee3@kofc7528.org 253-946-6811 
Program Chairman Craig Patrick program@kofc7528.org 253-946-5065 
Membership Chairman Cary Wright membership@kofc7528.org 206-679-9218 
Retention Chairman  retention@kofc7528.org  
Church Director Siegfried Hess church@kofc7528.org 253-946-4761 
Community Director Greg Vicars community@kofc7528.org 253-941-3722 
Council Director  council@kofc7528.org  
Family Director  family@kofc7528.org  
Vocations Juan Lezcano vocations@kofc7528.org 253-925-7206 
Youth Director Dave Toby youth@kofc7528.org 253-529-5705 
Pro-Life Director Dave Toby profile@kofc7528.org 253-529-5705 
Health Dave Caton health@kofc7528.org 253-835-3245 
Columbian Eddie Cooper councelor@kofc7528.org 253-946-9076 
Insurance Agent Ron Scholz agent@kofc7528.org 253-804-9147 
Good of the Order Joe Penwell goodoftheorder@kofc7528.org 253-941-6339 
Cross/Compass Editor Tim Philomeno candc@kofc7528.org 253-661-2296 
Webmaster Kevin Buck webmaster@kofc7528.org 253-874-1370 

June Birthdays  
Birthdays and Anniversaries 

3 Thomas Appleton 25 Brian Caton 
4 Peter Ve er 26 Michael Hemmer 
6 Daniel Reeb 26 Robert Turner 
7 Ted Gimlin 27 Kenneth Char er 
8 Jack Powers 28 Thomas Kornell 
9 Hiroshi Suzuki 28 Ricardo Herman 

11 William McKee 29 Randall Gagner 
11 Leo Satriawan   
13 Michael Marvin 2 Lorraine Davila McQuiston 
13 Michael Fay 12 Karen Markwith 
13 Joseph Panico 13 Rosita Anusiem 
15 William Vadino 13 Locki Ba erberry 
16 Casey McConville 14 Rhonda Sweeney 
17 Anthony Robinson 15 Isabel Tessier 
19 John Horan 20 Valelia Atonio 
20 Dennis Huss 22 Jove Hyde 
22 Joshua Markwith 23 Joanna Lopez 
23 Siegfried Hess 25 Chelley Marvin 
24 Philip Phillips 27 Linda Herbert 
24 Cary Wright 29 Genoveva Favela 

3 Patrick and Amy McGuire 15 Richard and  Mayer 

7 Peter and Chris ne Williams 17 Siegfried and Marjorie Hess 

7 Alejandro and Anita Paves 23 Ralph and Peggy Horner 

8 Daniel and Valerie Dorno  24 William and Francis Thomas 

9 James and Trish Ellingson 24 Jose and Mary Bolanos 

9 Pablo and Chris ne Molina 25 C and Norma Anderson 

9 Kenneth and Suzie Sha ock 26 Frank and Chris ne Zink 

10 Romeo and Anita Mayor 26 Casey and Ann McConville 

10 Charles and Line e Lasher 27 Craig and Karen Schiedermayer 

13 Varghese and Be y Payappilly 28 James and Colleen Clevenger 

13 Mitch and Mary Czuk 28 Edward and Peggy Novak 

14 Joseph and Tracey Rockwell 29 Gerald and Trese Graddon 

14 Gerald and Janice DeLaFontaine 30 Rohan and Dona Fernando 



Knights of Columbus 
PO Box 24763 
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ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED   

    

    

    

Council Calendar of Events 
June 2010 

1st General Meeting 7:30pm Narthex and Rosary 7:00pm Chapel 

12th/
13th 

Membership Blitz All Masses, please wear your name badge 

15th Planning Meeting and 1st Degree 7:30pm in Room “A” - 1st Degree at 7:00pm 

   

   

   

   

July 2010 
 No General Meeting in July  

10th Awards Banquet After the 5:00pm mass in the Hall 

   

20th Planning Meeting 7:30pm in Room “A” - 1st Degree at 7:00pm 

   

   

Check out our website at http://www.kc7528.org for all of these events and more! 



 
 


